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Republic of the Philippines
PROVINCE OF ISABELA
City of Ilagan

OFFICE OF THE PROVINCIAL GOVERNOR

NOTICE TO PROCEED

October 3, 2018

MS. ELIZABETH E. MERCADO
Proprietor

KAPITAN PEPE PEST CONTROL
Pitstop Building, Maharlika Highway
Sumacab Este, Cabanatuan City
Nueva Ecija

Dear Ms. Mercado:

The attached Contract Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby given to Kapitan
Pepe Pest Control that work may commence on the Procurement of Termite Control
for the Province of Isabela effective immediately upon receipt of this notice.

Thus, you are responsible for performing the services under the terms and conditions of the
Agreement and in accordance with the Product Delivery Schedule.
Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in the

space provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to the Provincial Government
of Isabela.

Very truly yours,

Conforme:

MS. ELIZABETH E. MERCADO

Date: [0~ 5- IY




